
 INVITATION FOR BIDS 
 
 JACKSONVILLE AVIATION AUTHORITY 
 CECIL AIRPORT 

BUILDING 82, EXTERIOR REPAIRS AND RECOATING 
  
 
Sealed bids will be received by the Jacksonville Aviation Authority 
Administration Building, 14201 Pecan Park Road, Jacksonville, Florida 32218 
until 2:00 PM local time, Tuesday, 10 September 2019, at which time they shall 
be opened in the JAA 2nd Floor Conference Room, 14201 Pecan Park Road, 
Jacksonville, Florida 32218, for: 
 
 CECIL AIRPORT 

BUILDING 82, EXTERIOR REPAIRS AND RECOATING 
 
This project includes:  The scope of work for this project consists of 
providing exterior repairs, surface preparations, and application of a paint 
coating system and limited miscellaneous repairs for Building 82. 
 
There will be a Pre-Bid Conference held in the JAA offices at Cecil Airport, 
13365 Simpson Way, Jacksonville, FL  32221 at 10:00 AM on Tuesday, 27 August 
2019. A site visit will follow. 
 
Bid security in the amount of five percent (5%) of the base bid will be 
required to accompany bids.  Contract Bonding shall also be required.  The 
Owner reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive irregularities 
in bidding.  The Authority has determined that NO SBE participation goals will 
be prescribed for this project.  As a good corporate citizen JAA fully 
supports the usage of SBE/DBE on JAA projects.  We encourage our business 
partners to maximize the utilization of SBE/DBEs at every opportunity. 
  
This project will be bid as a single contract.  Bid prices may be held for up 
to 90 days. All bids must be submitted in accordance with Project Manual for 
Building 82, Exterior Repairs & Recoating which may be examined in the 
Jacksonville Aviation Authority Administration Building Office, or obtained 
from: 
 
    Michael Baker International 
    12740 Gran Bay Parkway W., Suite 2110 
    Jacksonville, Florida  32258 
    Attn:  Jon Braddock, AIA NCARB     
    Telephone 904/380-2516 
    Email: jon.braddock@mbakerintl.com           
 
It is the sole responsibility of each prospective bidder to assure that the 
Office of the Manager, Engineering & Construction, is kept informed of his or 
her current mailing address, telephone number and fax number. 
 
Complete sets of drawings and specifications may be purchased from Michael 
Baker International for $20 per set, plus the cost of mailing or overnight 
shipping, after 3:00 p.m., Thursday, 5 September 2019.  Partial sets of 
drawings and specifications will not be issued.  The purchase price for the 
contract documents is not refundable. 
 
    
        
 
LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT: 
 
  Publication Date: 
    
  August 19, 2019    
     


